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One of numerous reasons to oppose 704, but here is just one very practical reason: 

the state's IT systems are outdated and the implementation of any large-scale 

program will be plagued with money-losing deficiencies. Let's recall the disaster of 

Cover Oregon. More recently, how about the state's broken unemployment system? 

Oregonians suffer because basic infrastructure is broken. Fix the infrastructure 

before you even debate the merits of any complicated program, like 704. NO on 704.  


